
 

 

 

 

 
    4th June 2024 

 

Seaside Trip 
 

 

We are very excited about our trip to the seaside next Friday (14th June)! We have 

decided to go to Scarborough again as the tides work out better, giving more space 

on the beach! 

 

Here are a few reminders: 

● We will be leaving promptly at 9am, please be in school nice and early so we 

can get registers done. Doors open as usual at 8.35am. 

● We expect to be back for the usual home time. 

● Please bring a packed lunch. Grab bags which have been ordered will be 

given out on the morning of the trip. These do not include a drink so please 

could EVERYONE bring a bottle/bottles with enough water for a whole day 

plus additional snacks. 

● Please bring a bag to carry lunch, a bottle and towel if your child would like to 

paddle. Even though they will only be allowed to paddle we recommend a 

change of clothes as they can still get splashed and wet. 

● The weather can be unpredictable so please send a sunhat and a waterproof. 

● Please apply suncream before bringing your child to school as our staff are 

unable to do this.  

● Please do not send mobile phones or money as these will not be needed. If 

your child brings a phone to school these can be left securely in class before 

we leave. 

● Your child is welcome to bring buckets and spades for the beach. Please 

could these be named. 

• We have had lots of offers of help but there are still a few spaces on the 

coach so please message your class teacher if you’d like to come along. 

Once the coach is full, parents are also welcome to meet us ther 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the trip the children will visit Peasholm Park and the beach. We allow them to 

paddle no higher than their knees in the sea and the staff/parents form a line to 

signal how far they can go in. The children are constantly supervised on the beach 

and when visiting the toilets two adults, including a staff member will always go with 

them. 

 

This trip relies wholly on parental contributions to pay for the coaches. We prefer 

payment by ParentPay but we will accept cash in a named envelope to the school 

office if you prefer. We have also given the option to gift another child to support 

families who may be unable to pay. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Vicky Hearson 

Deputy Head and SENCo 

 

 


